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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product withdrawal: 

LEVEL OF NOTIFICATION: Pharmacy/Hospital 

SUPPLIER: Johnson & Johnson 

Description Lot # NDC UPC 
HEALON GV PRO 
0.85ML 

UE31560, UE31521, UE31478, UE31440, 
UE31214, UE31164 5047465165 35047465165 

Johnson & Johnson is voluntarily recalling the above lots due to complaints that the device may 
be difficult to remove from the eye, and potential clogging of phacoemulsification equipment 
leading to delay in the procedure or possible injury. This recall is to the pharmacy/hospital level. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


